
Dear Parents/ Carers, 

After yesterday’s announcement by the Prime Minister we 
have been working hard to ensure that every child is able to 
continue with their education throughout this lockdown.  

Here is the plan for your child’s remote learning for the next 
six weeks. 

For children that can access online learning the class teacher 
will post the lessons for the day each morning on Microsoft 
Teams. The children will be expected to complete this and 
return to the teacher for them to comment on the work. 

The teacher will be online during the day so can be 
messaged by children if they are finding the work difficult. 

For children who have no access to online learning we will 
produce a learning pack for each child. On Friday, a weekly 
pack of work will be left in the gazebo for you to collect 
(from 12noon onwards). This will include: 

5 maths activities 

5 English activities 

5 Reading activities (phonics for EYFS and Key Stage 1). 

1 science/ topic activities 

1 PSHE (personal, social, health education) activity 

A book has been provided so your child can record their 
science, topic and PHSE work.  We will mark this work at 
February half-term. 

At the same time as collecting work, please ensure you drop 
off the previous week’s English, Reading and Maths work. 
That way, we can offer feedback to your child via email. It 
is vitally important for your child to complete this work and 
receive feedback about how to improve further and maintain 
progress. 



In addition to the weekly work packs, you will be emailed 
maths video links and PowerPoint presentations to support 
the activities. 

We are determined to ensure your child makes the best 
possible progress during this unfortunate period of school 
closure. Please continue to support us in making this happen. 

Regards 

 

Mr M Frame  

Headteacher 

 

 


